
 

 

Newport News, VA 

September 2020 

B-11974 

Transformer from port 
of entry to Site. 

J-190093 

This 497,500 Lbs transformer was shipped from 

Altamira, Mexico to the Port of Virginia.  HLI’s crew 

arrived at the port to inspect the unit, before unloading 

commenced.  After inspection, the unit was cleared 

and loaded to an awaiting Goldhofer trailer. Once 

secured, it began its journey to a temporary storage 

facility. 

 
The Goldhofer made a slow and 

meticulous trip to the storage 

facility, where HLI’s team was 

awaiting its arrival.  Once the 

Goldhofer was positioned correctly 

in the facility, HLI’s crew began 

the time-consuming process of 

jacking-up the transformer to free 

it from the trailer.  Now the trailer 

was removed and the Transformer 

lowered to the ground.  HLI’s crew 

to return at a later date, to retrieve 

the unit and deliver to the 

customers site, once the site is 

completed.  Another project 

completed on time and within 

budget. 

 


